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THE 34th
WINCHESTER FIVES NATIONAL DOUBLES CHAMPIONSHIP

will be held at

Winchester College 

SO23 9NA


on  
 Sunday 15th March 2015
There will be a men’s doubles competition (for the ‘Barnes Bridge’ trophy) 
and a men’s plate competition for early round losers. 

The 42 g. French ball will be used.

Entries for this event should be sent to: Harry@theakermans.com  to arrive at the latest by Sunday 8th March 2015. 

Please include your partner’s e-mail address as well, so that I can let you both have copies of the draw. A mobile phone number would also be useful.

The cost of entry, payable on the day, will be £20 per pair. If paying by cheque, please make it payable to ‘The Rugby Fives Association’.

My postal address is: Clarinch, Winchester Hill, Romsey, SO51 7NL
Harry Akerman.
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